Annual Report of Responsible Financial Officer 2023

Rapid Inflation in costs during the last financial year, especially with the Insurance Policy (184%
increase), depleted the reserves of the Parish Council. Councillors agreed to increase the annual
precept request and rebuild reserves, to avoid future cash flow problems.

The change of bank from HSBC to NatWest has been trouble free and bank charges will be less
than those proposed by HSBC. A small sum has been included in the annual budget to cover future
bank charges. The use of ‘on line’ banking facilities with the NatWest account is easy to operate
and the closure of the local Wetherby branch has not impacted use of the PC’s Bank Account.

Trevor Grant
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